
IT'S NEVER
BEEN MORE
IMPORTANT
TO JOIN.

Together we can make sure the sale
to DHL prioritises workers, and that
we get the best possible outcome
when it comes to your terms and
conditions.

Join today.

CAMERONS LEAVING
WORKERS IN THE DARK

We'll hold yard meetings with members over the coming days

We're also requesting further meetings with Camerons, and meetings with DHL

We will be keeping members updated every step of the way

CAMERONS UPDATE
JULY 2022

Your member-led team met this week with Camerons management in good faith to get information on the
sale to DHL. All the company could tell us was that this is "business as usual," and could not provide any
information on how workers will be affected.

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT

The company's position is that nothing is changing, but it cannot commit to anything or give any
security
Your team asked Camerons management about the potential of a sale the week before it was

announced. The company point-blank denied that there would be a sale

WHAT CAMERONS SAID

Camerons cannot continue to keep workers in the dark. The union will hold both Camerons and DHL
to account every step of the way with the interests of workers front and centre of every conversation. 
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